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Hand sanitiser dispensers have
been installed on each floor.
Please use before entering or
leaving facilities.
Visual guides on social distancing
have been placed throughout the
building.
And passing points have been
marked out on stair landings to
allow for safe passage throughout
the building.

OUR RESPONSE TO COVID-19

FLOUR MILL
DUNDEE:

HELLO 

We hope you and your loved ones are all safe and healthy.
 
As we closely monitor the current situation and government guidelines, we
would like to take this time to inform you of the measures we are taking to
ensure your safety at the Flour Mill.

Daily cleaning and regular
sanitation have been
implemented.
All desks and surfaces in
communal spaces will be sanitised
after use and at the end of each
day.
Antibacterial sprays have been
provided at each tea point and in
every toilet cubicle. Please utilise
these before and after making use
of facilities.



Please wear a face covering when
moving around the building.

Wash hands with soap and water
regularly throughout the day for at
least 20 seconds at a time.

Use alcohol-based hand sanitiser if
no immediate access to soap and
water.  We have equipped the
building with dispensers located
on each floor.

Avoid touching your face-
especially eyes, nose, and mouth-
with your hands.

Cover your mouth with a
disposable tissue when you cough
or sneeze and dispose of
immediately.  Use your elbow if no
tissues are available.

Open windows regularly to ensure
regular fresh air flow.

Follow current social distancing
guidelines .

Remove any food containers from
site once used, and wipe surfaces
before and after eating with the
antibacterial sprays provided at tea
points.
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In addition to this we kindly ask that
all members and guests adhere to the
following government guidelines:
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Please do not enter the building if you or a household member has
symptoms of COVID-19.  Follow NHS advice found here: 

https://www.nhsinform.scot/coronavirus  
 
It is in the interest of everyone in the building to comply with these safety
guidelines. All individuals, including guest and clients  should be informed
of these measures before entering the building. 

For further guidance on your individual company policies please contact
your employer.

We would like to thank you for your patience and support throughout this
time.  Please be assured  that your health is our top priority, and we will
continue to keep an eye on any developments surrounding the coronavirus
outbreak. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch if you
have any queries.

Best regards,
 
The Flour Mill FOH Team.

Contact Us
01382 549945
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